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GeorgetowCARES Coalition Committee 

(the GCCC)
Meeting Minutes

Thursday, February 15, 2018
The Perley School
In attendance: School Committee Vice Chair/GeorgetownCARES Pam Lundquist; Police Chief Donald Cudmore, Selectman Doug Dawes, Superintendent Carol Jacobs.  Also present were COA Director Colleen Ranshaw-Fiorello; Noreen Berkland, Parent; Jill Osborn, Dir. Of Public Relations for Healthy Pharms; Michelle Patenaude, Georgetown PTA. 
Meeting called to order at 10:00 A.M.
Re: Previous meeting’s minutes were approved by the Committee.

Re: Discussion –
Newspaper Articles

Articles of Interest: 
Re: What are the 40 Developmental Assets? http://www.youtherie.com/the-assets/1-support/1-family-support
Re: The Future of Marijuana:  https://www.nytimes.com/2018/01/24/technology/marijuana-start-ups-go-beyond-the-simple-joint.html 

Re: What Does the Surgeon General Say about E-Cigarettes? https://truthinitiative.org/news/surgeon-general-report-confirms-youth-should-not-use-e-cigarettes
Community Update 

GMHS Mock Crash, May 2

Youth at Risk Conference, Friday, June 8th, at Salem State University https://www.salemstate.edu/yar 
Student Data Summit, presentation of survey results

Asset Builders Training Workshop, planned for first week after April break @ GMHS

April 14th, Health & Wellness Fair 

Strategic Plan – Discussed that while the committee supports keeping the Public Policy Focus Area in, as it is in keeping with our Mission, the committee has no plans to support any political positions, since we exist to unify and support the community, not to divide it. Also, while the committee favors a grant program to support the community, it is understood that implementing such a program will entail a significant process that will take time. Thus, we plan to vote on the Strategic Plan as is in our March meeting. 

Website Update – Pam will send to committee members four potential Theme Layouts for the website. We will discuss them at our next meeting. The committee favors a logo, preferably with Royal Blue in it, designed by students. Pam will meet with the school to see how we could accomplish this and report back. 

Re: Next Meetings: 

At the March meeting we will receive updates on the 2017 A&B Survey Results, plus the progress on our website. Also on potential plans for our Speaker Series. Future dates:

Thursday, March 15th, 10:00-11:00am, The Perley School 

Thursday, April 26th, 10:00-11:00am, The Perley School 

Thursday, May 17th, 10:00-11:00am, The Perley School 

Thursday, June 21st, 10:00-11:00am, The Perley School 

Meeting adjourned at 11:00am. Respectfully Submitted, 
Pam Lundquist, Chair, GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee
Model Sites for GeorgetownCARES Websites: 
http://danverscares.org
https://healthygloucestercoalition.wordpress.com
http://newburyportyouthservices.com/building-youth-assets/
http://youth.westchestergov.com/drug-an-alcohol-free-youth
http://www.healthypeabodycollaborative.org
http://wakefieldwakeup.org 

http://www.tritowncouncil.org/coalition-3/ 
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